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          Wednesday 22nd October 2025 

 

Changes to Year 6 Greenbank PE Days 

 

Dear Year 6 Parents and Carers, 

We hope this message finds you well. 

We are writing to let you know about a small change to our Year 6 timetable. Effective after October half 

term, the children’s PE day will move from Wednesday to Friday. This change has been made to 

accommodate adjustments elsewhere in the school timetable. 

To confirm, Year 6 PE days will now be Monday and Friday. Please ensure that your child comes to school in 

their PE kit on these days. 

Thank you for your understanding and flexibility with this change. If you have any questions, please do not 

hesitate to contact us. 

 

Kind regards, 

Miss Scarles and Miss Lounton 

Year 6 Team – Greenbank Campus  
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